
TRAILWRITES 
MAKING TRAILS RIGHT 

November 2017 
 
Trailwrights have been having a great time since July.  We worked with Gunstock Mountain Resort, 
NH Forest and Lands, NH Parks, and two local towns:  Loudon and Meredith, and the Dan Doan Trail 
in Orford. 
 
We worked on the Mt. Pemigewasset Trail in Franconia Notch, July 22      

     
 
In Loudon on Sept. 9 and 30: 

                           
 
Dan Doan Sept. 16: 

                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Artist's Bluff Oct. 14: 
 

                                 
 
Meredith Oct. 28: 

                          
 
 
 
 

Go on our website at www.trailwrights.org or our Facebook page 
to see any updates 

 
72 Summits finishers: 

Two new members to the 72 summits: #32 Alexandra Herr 9/4/2017 and #33 Donna Dearborn 9/30/17 

 

THANKS TO BOB SPOERL FOR THE NEW ROTARY HAMMER DRILL.  
NOW WE CAN HAVE MORE FUN! 

 
 

FOR SALE 
Bell & Howell automatic professional Slide projector used by Trailwrights for several years when we made presentations 
to other groups.  If anyone is interested, or knows some way to sell this item, could you please notify a member of the 
Board. 

 
Trailwrights Directory 

www.Trailwrights.org   Trailwrights@pobox.com 

President   OPEN 

Vice President: Bob Spoerl 603-437-0541 rspoerl@myfairpoint.net 

Secretary:  Peggy Graham  603-286-3506 halpeg76@metrocast.net 

Treasurer:  Ralph Potter  603-228-2366 sandyjs1@comcast.net 

Director:Ray Jackson  978-597-8813 rayjtrails@gmail.com 

Director:  Rick Blanchette                    603-878-1464 rick.blanchette@gmail.com 

Director:  Darrell Hamilton 603-471-0249 darrell-h@comcast.net 

Hiking:   Bruce Richards                       603-703-6566 bruce4trails@gmail.com 

Trail/Toolmaster:  Dave Dick 603-848-3978 ddick1@comcast.net 

            Webmaster:  Rick Blanchette          603-878-1464 rick.blanchette@gmail.com 

http://www.trailwrights.org/
mailto:Trailwrights@pobox.com


 
 
 

TRAILWRIGHTS’ STORE 
 

          Member  Non-Member 
Blue or gray tee shirts      $  8.00     $10.00 

Blue or gray sweatshirt    $12.00     $15.00 

 Hooded sweatshirts      $15.00     $17.00 (1 left) 

Bumper sticker      $ 1.00      $  2.00 

Logo decal                  $ 1.00       $ 2.00 

Logo patches                  $ 4.00       $ 5.00 

Pins        $ 5.00       $ 5.00 

 

  Items available at outings.  Please call or email Peggy for sending through the mail. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HELP WANTED: 

President 

Newsletter editor with graphics experience or anyone who could read it over before it goes out. 

Toolmaster willing to attend the tools on each outing and pull the tool trailer 

Publicity person able to spread the word 

Young people not afraid to work 

You! 

 
Don't forget to stop at The Old Man viewing and find our 12x24 paver. 

 
 
 

Find us on Facebook! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


